
CSEP DAY AT THE CAPITOL
Friday, March 1, 2019
Fax: 860-567-3591

Please join your colleagues in meeting with legislators to discuss 2019 legislative priorities 
at the Capitol in Hartford

Breakfast is at 8:00am in the private dining room inside the main cafeteria at the 
Legislative Capitol Building, Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT

Physician Teams will meet with legislators from 8:00am - 12;30pm or from 12:30 - 4:30pm 
(if you cannot make the morning session)

Name______________________________________ 
Email Address ____________________________ Cell Phone Number ________________________    
Town I live in _________________________ Town I practice in  _________________________ 
Yes, I plan on attending    8:00am - 12:30pm____    12:30 - 4:30_____
____ No, I cannot attend

Please wear a white coat (if possible)

Directions to  Legislative Office Building

The Legislative Office Building is located at 300 Capitol Avenue, Hartford. 

Traveling on I-84 East - Take Exit 48, Capitol Avenue, get into the right lane of the exit ramp. 
At the end of the exit ramp turn right onto Capitol Avenue. Take the first right past the Legislative Office 
Building, proceed to the back of the garage and take a right to enter the garage using the left hand lane 

(employees) or the right hand lane (visitors).

Traveling on I-84 West - Take Exit 48, Asylum Street, at the end of the exit ramp turn right at the light 
onto Asylum Street. At the YWCA turn left onto Broad Street, proceed through two stop lights, immediately after the 

Armory building take the first left and then another left at the end of the short access road. 
Follow this road around the garage to the back and take a right to enter the garage using the 

left hand lane (employees) or the right hand lane (visitors). 

Traveling on I-91 North or South - Take Exit 29A, Capitol Avenue, proceed through the Pulaski Circle 
at the end of the long exit road. Take a right on Elm Street and turn left at Trinity Street.Go past the Capitol building and
the I-84 entrance ramp, all on your right. Take the first right past the Legislative Office Building, proceed to the back of

the garage and take a right to enter the garage using the left hand lane (employees) 
or the right hand lane (visitors). 

Parking - Limited public parking is available on the first floor of the parking garage. 
There is a connector to the Legislative Office Building at the roof level. 
On-street metered parking and commercial parking lots are also nearby.


